- Singing all the hymns that honor this great birth
- Opening our homes/convents to a small group for prayer, sharing stories, and enjoying coffee and tea.
- Somehow displaying outside the manger scene
- Exchanging spiritual gifts
- · Buying and mailing spiritual cards
- Asking card-selling stores to have a supply of spiritual cards on hand
- Praying out loud at every mass for the return of all to God
- Bringing a cooked meal to the sick
- Offering to shop for people who aren't doing or feeling well
- Meeting with a family of four or more to pray and share about family life in general
- Taking a poor young child out to buy a gift and have lunch
- Asking our associates, friends or local community organizations to coordinate a Christmas pageant in a parish, a center, or food shelter

By Sr. Mary Roger Thibodeaux, SBS
Sisters of the Blessed Sacrament Center for Evangelization